
December 15, 2021

Tennessee Public Utilities Commission

Reference: Docket No. 21-00094 – Kordsa Special Contract

The Chattanooga Regional Manufactures Association (CRMA) is writing this letter to

urge the TPUC to approve the Special Contract that was filed by Chattanooga Gas

Company to provide Kordsa Inc. a special contract gas rate that would avoid the

consequences Chattanooga Gas Company losing Kordsa Inc. as a customer. 

The CRMA urges the TPSC to consider that Kordsa Inc. is uniquely positioned in

close proximity to the interstate gas pipeline and is a legitimate bypass threat.  

If Kordsa Inc. builds this pipeline and bypasses Chattanooga Gas Company, this will

result in higher rates for CRMA members. 

By approving of the Special Contract, Kordsa continues to make a significant revenue

contribution towards Chattanooga Gas Company’s base rates benefitting all

customers including residential and commercial customers. 

Sincerely,

Megan King

President & CEO 

Chattanooga Regional Manufacturers Association

CC: Representative Robin Smith
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